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Watson, David F. - PDR

From: jerome legions <jeromelegions1@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 12:02 PM

To: Watson, David F. - PDR

Cc: carverneighborhood@gmail.com; Philipsen, Sven J. - City Council; justin.jones50

@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Request for amendment of the special use of property located at 1217 W Leigh 

Street

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hello Mr. Watson.  

 

Thanks for providing the details of the SUP.  Please be advised that the details of this project has been made known to 

the Community Development Committee of CACIL.  The Committee approved the request of the developer and 

submitted the request for approval to the general membership of CACIL who found no objection with CDC's 

recommendation.  

 

Jerome Legions, President 

Carver Area Civic Improvement League 

www.carverrva.com 

804 439 1309 

 

On Thu, Mar 14, 2024 at 4:27 PM Watson, David F. - PDR <David.Watson@rva.gov> wrote: 

Please see the attached documents regarding a request for special use in your area. Please contact me with any 

questions or concerns you may have. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

David 

  

  

David Watson, AICP 

Senior Planner 

900 E. Broad St., Room 511,  

Richmond, VA. 23219 
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804-646-1036 

  

  How am I doing? Please contact my supervisor matthew.ebinger@rva.gov 

  


